
Badges for Baseball Quick Facts 
Who can participate? 
The Badges for Baseball Program is for girls and boys in 4th-8th grade (’24-’25 school 

year) in the Fox Valley. 

 

What is Badges for Baseball? 
Badges for Baseball is a non-competitive, fun, and educational program offered at no-

cost.  No experience is needed and all equipment will be provided – you just need a pair 

of athletic shoes and a positive attitude.  Coaches will consist of staff from Youth Go, 

local police officers, and high school assistants.  Youth will meet to play 

baseball/softball, learn life lessons from their coaches and have fun! 
 

Where and When will it take place? 
The program will begin June 10th in Menasha and June 11th in Neenah, and continue 

each week in your designated city until August 29th. Youth will meet either at Clovis 

Grove Ball Field (1000 Visgro St) on Tuesdays from 1:00pm-2:30pm if you sign up for 

Menasha, or at Memorial Park (Diamond #2, take park entrance on Apple Blossom Dr) 

on Wednesdays from 1:00pm-2:30pm if you sign up for Neenah.  

*There will be no practice August 5th & 6th *  
 

Why should I participate? 
To learn more about baseball, to be part of a team, to have something new and exciting 

to do during your summer at no cost to you!   

 

*Call Youth Go one hour before practice to find out if it’s canceled due to bad weather* 

 

 

Contact Timothy at Youth Go at 722-1435 with any questions! 

 


